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[ j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
E e ATOMICSAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD PANEL
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Mr. David D. Maxwell, Chairman h gh y
: Londonderry Township

Board of Supervisors y 7R. D. 1, Geyers Church Road
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057 4 N

Be: Metropolitan Edison Company (Three Mile Island
Nuclear Station, Unit No.1) - Docket No. 50-289

Dear Mr. Maxwell:
,

Your letter of November 16, 1979 to the Office of the
Secretary with its enclosures has been forwarded to the
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board. The Board did in fact
conduct public hearing sessions in this proceeding on

.

November 16, 1979 at the Hershey Little Theater, Hershey,
Pennsylvania, exactly as stated in the notice, news
accounts and advertisements. We received many statements
from the public. We regret that your representative was
unable to participate.

Your letter and the Londonderry Township Supervisor's
Resolution is being served upon the parties to this pro-
ceeding and they will be made a part of the official record.
The Board will continue to give careful consideration to
the recommendations of the Resolution.

Very truly yours,

4 s / }/.4 4 W Y
Ivan W. Smith
Board Chairman

,

cc: w/encls.
Docketing & Service
Section (for service)

)lbb

J 0 011000


